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Jacqueline Bryan

From: Councillor John Ogle <cllr.john.ogle@nottscc.gov.uk>
Sent: 15 September 2022 09:10
To: John Krawczyk; Planning
Subject: Planning Application Objection 22/01109/FUL

External Message - Be aware that the sender of this email originates from outside of the Council. Please be cautious when 
opening links or attachments in email 

 

Dear Mr Krawczyk 
  
I wish to object to the following application as East Markham ward Bassetlaw District Councillor. 
  
22/01109/FUL Demolition of Existing House and Outbuildings and Construction of Replacement House and Garage – 
High Ridge, Top Street, Askham,Newark, Notts. NG22 0RP 
  
The present application does not respect the amenity of the neighbours and is out of Character with the 
neighbouring Bungalows. 
The house overlooks neighbours windows opposite. The bungalow to the East of the application has its light 
blocked. A more sympathetic application would have taken this into consideration, and would not have enlarged the 
footprint in this direction to the extent it has.  
  
The application does not address the requirements of the BDS Planning , Strategy and accompanying policies. 
  
The site is suitable for sympathetic redevelopement , although the present bungalow is in character with the 
neighbouring properties. 
  
The heritage asset would be better retained than demolished. 
  
I therefore object to this application , but would I reserve judgement on an amended application in the future. 
  
Kind regards 
  
John Ogle 

Nottinghamshire County Council is committed to protecting your privacy and ensuring all personal 
information is kept confidential and safe – for more details see https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/global-
content/privacy  

 
 

Emails and any attachments from Nottinghamshire County Council are confidential. If you are not the intended 
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and the Freedom of Information Act 2000, the contents may have to be disclosed in response to a request.  
 
Although any attachments to the message will have been checked for viruses before transmission, you are urged to 
carry out your own virus check before opening attachments, since the County Council accepts no responsibility for 
loss or damage caused by software viruses.  
You can view our privacy notice at: https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/global-content/privacy  
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